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[bookmark: _GoBack]September 6, 2016
Via Electronic Mail
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250
Re:	Docket UE-160809 — Puget Sound Energy Response to Public Comments and Proposed Changes to the Request for Proposals for Technology and Implementation Services in Support of Puget Sound Energy (PSE) Commercial & Industrial Demand Response Program
Dear Mr. King:
Enclosed for filing by Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) are updated versions of PSE’s draft Request for Proposals for Technology and Implementation Services in Support of PSE’s Commercial & Industrial Demand Response Program (the “C&I Demand Response RFP”).  The enclosed draft incorporates the non-material clarifications and technical changes to the C&I Demand Response RFP referenced in PSE’s letter filed in Docket UE-160809 on September 1, 2016.  PSE asks the Commission to direct PSE to include these and any other pertinent changes to the C&I Demand Response RFP in its final order(s).  Upon receiving the Commission’s final order(s), PSE will make the Commission-ordered changes and issue the Commercial & Industrial Demand Response RFP.
Questions regarding the draft C&I Demand Response RFP should be addressed to Elaine Markham, PSE Energy Efficiency Program Development, at 425-424-6866.
Sincerely,

Ken Johnson
Director, State Regulatory Affairs
cc:  Jason Kuzma
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